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                               Words from the Woods! 
             Friday 11th October 2019 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Thank you for all your well wishes. I am delighted to say that I met with my 
surgeon yesterday and he is pleased with the progress I have made. My return 
to work is phased up until October half term: which means that I will be in 
every day but not all day. After half term, I will be back full time. I am so happy 
to be back and spending time with my second family! 
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Zeun, Mr Stone, all of the staff and 
governors for their hard work in maintaining the good work that goes on here 
at Cadmore.  
 

News from the Classrooms! 

Class 1 have been working hard on their phonics and are flying through all the 
different phoneme combinations. They have also been looking at repeated 
patterns in maths and have produced some lovely art work. 
 
The smell of freshly baked bread has been coming from Class 2. In preparation 
for our Harvest celebrations, they have covered maths, English and science 
whilst making fresh bread. The bread was so delicious they forgot to save me a 
piece! 
 

 
 
Class 3 are very absorbed in their new class novel Street Child by Berlie 
Doherty. The story is set in the Victorian era and links with their art and history 
projects. I look forward to reading their persuasive letters next week. 
 
Finally, Class 4 has been studying Pop Art artists and this week they have been 
looking at the artist Roy Lichtenstein. In science the children have been writing 
explanations as to why day and night occur and in RE they have been using 
modern day situations and discussing how Jesus may have dealt with them. 
 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
Fri 11.10.19 Harvest 
celebration 2.30-3.10 @ St 
Mary Le Moor 
Fri 18.10.19 Celebration 
assembly followed by Baptism 
celebration – all parents 
welcome 
Fri 19.10.19 Mufti Day. Please 
bring a bottle for adult 
tombola 
Wed 23.10.19 Autumn fair 
3.15-4.30 
Fri 25.10.19 Exhibition of 
pupils work 2.45 – 3.10 
Mon 4.11.19 School starts 
Tue 12.11.19 Parent 
consultation 
Wed 13.11.19 Parent 
consultation 
Fri 23.11.19 Mufti Day 
Tue 26.11.19 KS1 and KS2 trip 
to Oxford Science 
Fri 6.12.19 Christmas Fair 
3.15-4.30 
Mon 9.12.19 EYFS and KS1 
Nativity dress rehearsal 
(parents who have nursery 
age children can attend) 
9.15am  
Wed 11.12.19 EYFS and KS1 
Nativity 2pm 
Wed 11.12.19 EYFS and KS1 
Nativity 6pm 
Tue 17.12.19 Christmas 
jumper day and lunch 
Thu 19.12.19 Christmas 
celebration at St Mary Le 
Moor 12.30 – 1.30 
School finishes at 1.30pm. 
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After school clubs 
After half term, we plan to run a club after school most days. Further 
information on these clubs will come out later this month. However, if you 
would like your child to participate in Multi Sports, you must complete the 
form below and return ASAP. If we do not get enough children, we will have 
to cancel this club. 
 
 
 PTA Dates 
We have some exciting events taking place later this term ran by our super 
PTA. Of course, if you can help in any way, please contact Mrs Smart or Ms 
Coates. 
 

 Wednesday 23rd October 2019 3.15 – 4.30pm – Autumn Fair – 
pumpkin and scarecrow competition. 

 Friday 19th October 2019 - Mufti day. Please bring in a bottle for the 
adult tombola. 

 Friday 23rd November – Mufti Day. Please bring in sweets, chocolate, 
toys and books for the children’s tombola. 

 Friday 6th December 2019 3.15 – 4.30  – Christmas Fair. 

 Tuesday 17th December – Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper 
day. 
 
TBC - Cadmore’s Got Talent!! 
 
Our next and final celebration assembly for this half term will be on Friday 
18th October. I hope you can join me for tea and cake afterwards. 
 
My next newsletter will be out on Friday 25th October 2019. As always, have 
a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
INSET Days 
2.9.19, 3.9.19, 6.1.20, 20.7.19, 
21.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2019 
Wed 4.9.19           Fri 25.10. 19 
Tue 4.11.19         Thu 19.12.19 
 
Spring Term 2020 
Tue 7.1.20              Fri 14.2.19 
Mon 24.2.19         Fri 3.4.20 
 

Summer Term 2020 
Mon 20.4.20            Fri 22.5.20  

Mon 1.6.20              Fri 17.7.20             
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Multi Sports Club at Cadmore End School 
 

After the half term we will be running a new multi sports club on Monday afternoons between 3:15pm and 4:15pm for 
boys and girls from year 1 to 6.  
 
The club will commence on Monday 4th November until Monday 9th December. It will be run by Club Sport and the cost 
will be £30 for a 6 sessions. The children will need to wear their PE kit. 
 
Places will be based on a first come first served basis. If you would like your child to join a club, please complete the slip 
below and make any payment by cheque to ‘BucksCC’. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Jenny Coyle 
School Secretary 
 
 
Please send any cash/cheques in a sealed envelope with ‘Clubs’ and your child’s name on the front.  
Please hand it to the class teacher or send it in book bags. Do not take it to the school office as it must be entered into 
the class payment book first. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Multi Sports Club 
 
My Child …………………………………………………………. (name) ……………….(class)   would like to join the Multi Sports Club. 
 
I enclose payment of £30.00 for 6 weeks preferably by cheque payable to Bucks CC please. 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 
 

 


